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June 8, 2022 
 
VIA Electronic Mail 
 
Paul Nielson  
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
Sabine Pass Liquefaction, LLC 
Sabine Pass LNG, L.P  
Paul.Nielson@cheniere.com  
 
Re:  Approval to Cooldown LNG Tank S-101 
 
Dear Mr. Nielson: 
 

I grant your request for Sabine Pass Liquefaction, LLC and Sabine Pass LNG, 
L.P. (collectively referred to as Sabine Pass) to commence cooldown of LNG Tank      
S-101. This approval is based on FERC and PHMSA’s review of responses filed on 
March 31, April 1, 8, 14, 15, 19, and 29 and May 2, 5, 11, 17, 19, 20 and 27, June 2, and 
June 6, 2022 to the conditional requirements of the March 9, 2022 FERC and PHMSA 
joint letter Conditional Approval to Recommission, Cooldown, and In-service of LNG 
Tank S-101. This approval is also based on Sabine Pass following all applicable plans 
and procedures related to tank recommissioning and cooldown and any modification to 
these procedures would require additional approval. 

 
 I remind you that this approval does not alleviate Sabine Pass from satisfying 

other requirements specified in the July 9, 2019 and March 9, 2022 joint letters from 
FERC and PHMSA. Sabine Pass must comply with all applicable remaining terms and 
conditions of the above referenced letters, as well as procedures stipulated in your 
previous filings. We also note that Sabine Pass must also comply with any applicable 
Department of Transportation, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
requirements under 49 CFR Part 193. Additional authorizations will be released once 
Sabine Pass has demonstrated full compliance with the requirements of the joint letters. 
 



  
 
 

 FERC and DOT PHMSA staff will continue to coordinate on this matter.  If you 
have any questions, please contact FERC at (202) 502-8053 or PHMSA at (713) 272-
2847. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Andrew Kohout 
Director, OEP Division of LNG 
Facility Reviews and Inspections 

 
 
     
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Tom Myers  

Vice President, Health, Safety and Environment 
Cheniere Energy, Inc. 
Thomas.Myers@cheniere.com 
 
Mary McDaniel  
Director, PHMSA OPS Southwest Region 
U.S. Department of Transportation  
mary.mcdaniel@dot.gov 
 
Sentho White 
Director, PHMSA OPS Engineering and Research 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
sentho.white@dot.gov 
 
Captain Molly Wike   
Commanding Officer, Marine Safety Unit Port Arthur   
U.S. Coast Guard   
molly.a.wike@uscg.mil  
  
Commander Karima Hantal  
Chief, Prevention Department, Marine Safety Unit Port Arthur  
U.S. Coast Guard  
Karima.a.hantal@uscg.mil  
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